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March 20, 1943,

Mr. Earle W. Gordon, Chelirmen
Board of Selectmen
Waldo, Maine.

Dear Biri-

This will acknowledge receipt of youre of March 19th in
regard to the sum 1of money ralsed et town meeting towerd the repair
of the grange hall.

This depsrtment caphot remder official advice or opinions
except to the varlous departments of the State government in conmnection
with Stete buelness.

However, unofficially, since from the facts stated in youxr
1etter it appears that thie building is used to conduct the town affairs,
1t would not seem to be out of order for your town to e2ise a sum of
money to keep the bruilding in such condition that 1%t may be tsed Por
town purposes. It le assumed that you heve no bullding owned by the town
which could be used for these purposes.

Yery truly yours,

Frank A. Farrington
Deputy Attorney General



